
February 28, 2023 

 

 

Dear Foundation for Public Schools in Edgefield County, 

 

 Thank you so very much for affording me the opportunity to further 

expand the desires my students have to think, explore, and create.  I was able 

to purchase enough stem bins and pieces for each student to rotate and use 

throughout the year.  My students are continuing to use these stem bins in all 

content areas.  We have explored making habitats out of certain materials. 

We have brought our reading to life by creating a setting for books.  

Students even figured out ways to make models of fractions.  Stem bins 

allow my students to think outside of the box.  I have one student who is 

very tactile and needs to see and feel his learning.  The stem bins help him a 

great deal, especially with math.   

 I am so proud to be a part of Edgefield County and to be a 

representative of the Teacher Vision Grant.  My students are blessed to be 

part of a community of leaders that believe in them and want the very best 

for their future.   

 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Brucker 

3rd Grade 

Merriwether Elementary 

 


